
SCHEDULE

Construction 
Spring 2025 - 
Fall 2025

In spring 2025, UTA will begin construction to install 2 new 
platforms at 900 East and 1100 North in Provo. These stops 
will be adjacent to the recently constructed BYU Music building. 
Looped in with the current stations surrounding the University’s 
campus, these stations will provide more comprehensive access 
to students, employees, and staff commuting to and from the 
school. The project is estimated to cost $4 million with funding 
from a CMAQ grant through MAG and a CMAQ PM 2.5 grant. 
BYU will also be donating some land for the stations. 
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Increase connection options for UVX 
and FrontRunner commuters 
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existing facilities in the area 
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BYU Music Building 
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